
 
February 2025 
 

Dear potential Greater Minnesota Field Day Swapper 
 

  2025 has arrived!  With it, we are excited to announce our 33rd annual Greater Minnesota Two-Cylinder 
Club Field Days which will be held Friday May 2nd – Sunday May 4th this year at the Morrison County Fairgrounds 
just East of Little Falls, MN. That is correct, we moved back to a 3-day show to try to get all the great events into our 
weekend.  
The 2025 show will kick off at noon on Friday with that evening bringing the farmstock tractor pull, Saturday at noon 
antique tractors will be pulling and then Sunday at noon are the garden tractor pulls.  Pedal tractor pull, tractor skill 
contests, shelling, shredding, baling and grinding demonstrations will occur throughout the weekend as well as 
different silent auction items each day.  Our features this year include New Generation Series, including all brands 
(1960-1972) and all brands’ Snowmobiles.  We will also be celebrating 90 years of the model B. 
  

As in previous years will be hosting both our outdoor and indoor swap areas.  Our contacts are as follows  
 

OUR INDOOR VENDOR CONTACT IS  OUR OUTDOOR VENDOR CONTACT IS 
Allen & Betty Heinz     Garrett Doucette  
16815 Riverwood Drive    511 Tower Road  
Little Falls, MN 56345    Swanville, MN 56382 
320-632-3258     320-360-7059 or gdoucette_38@yahoo.com 
 

Indoor vendors will be in the center garage door building and the garden tractors and snowmobiles will be in building 
next to the handicap parking.  This is done to minimize trailers unloading during the show. 
 

Set up times for INDOOR Vendors  Set up times for OUTDOOR Vendors. 
Buildings will be open from              Outdoor vendor contacts will be available from 8am-7pm on Wed- 
8am- 7pm on Thurs May 1st and Fri 2nd                             Fri 2nd. Saturday/Sunday May 3rd-4th starting at 6:30 am. 
7am till 5pm on Saturday, & 7am- 4pm Sunday    

There will be no set up after 9pm.  Unless confirmed with vendor contact 
 

Enclosed you will find our registration, with the Operator Certificate of Compliance (OCC) form.  Please complete this 
form completely, (neatly and legibly) sign the form and return it with your payment.  All checks need to be issued to 
the Greater MN Two- Cylinder club or GMNTCC.  Return the signed OCC form and your payment in the enclosed 
envelope we use this address information to keep our mailing list up to date. 
 

OUTSIDE SPACES, which are 20 x 30 feet are $15.00 each Early-Bird until Wednesday April 23rd. After April 23rd 
prices will go back to $30.00 

INDOOR SPACES which are 10 x 10 feet are $35.00 each 
Reimbursements will only be granted at the chair people’s discretion 

 

As a new vendor we will fit you in as your space request allows and in returning years we try to give you the 
same spot you have had in prior years. In the case of not hearing from you and receiving your registration and full 
payment at least a week before our show (Wed Apr 26th) we will no longer hold your spot and they will be issued 
on a first come basis as the swappers arrive.  Parking passes will also not be issued for venders signing up after 
Wed 26th, you will need to pay admission at the gate along with the vendor fee.  If you wish to change areas, we 
will also try to accommodate if we hear from you with your registration and full payment in advance. We hope you 
understand our situation as we feel we need to make this change to better accommodate everyone to have a 
successful show.  All checks need to be issued to Greater MN Two-cylinder club or GMNTCC (NOT Garrett or Al & 
Betty). 
 

 
-OVER- 

mailto:gdoucette_38@yahoo.com


We would also appreciate it if all vendors would donate an item from their wares to be used as a silent 
auction item for Saturday.  Please consider donating, these items can be left at the registration stand or given to 
Garrett, Al or Betty and we will get them to the appropriate place.  Thank you in advance for your generosity.   

We look forward to seeing and working with you for another successful weekend for all our vendors and 
shoppers!  We encourage all vendors to stay for the entire show so everyone attending has the chance to see your 
display. 
 

If you prefer not to receive this notice any longer, please let us know ASAP so that we can keep our mailing list 
current.  Also, if you know of someone who would like to be added to our mailing list, please let us know.  We 
welcome everyone to share the fun of our Field Days 
 

Sincerely,  Garrett, Al, & Betty 

 

For any updated information please check our Facebook page or our website https://www.gmntcc.com/ 


